Mr. Elmer A. Carson 1321 Monroe Street Topeka, Kansas

My dear Mr. Carson:

The University catalog sent you a day or so ago does not contain the detailed outline of the curriculum for men in physical education. We are enclosing a copy of the requirements for that work and suggest that if you have questions after reading this material you might write to Dr. F. C. Allen, Head of the Department of Physical Education, or arrange to come to Lawrence for a conference with Dr. Allen.

Sincerely yours,

Mateel Rich Secretary to the Dean

MR:DM